
Dear children, mums, dads and carers                      2 September 2020 
Wow! What a superb start to the new school year and the new way of doing things. It was great to 
see all of our children come in with beaming happy faces and no fuss and since then they have all 
settle into their new classes brilliantly. 
Obviously our children would not be so settled without your understanding and positivity so thank 
you so much for your support this morning.  
 
As with all schools we are having a staggered start so in order to limit congestion outside of school 
please do not arrive until your child’s allotted time and do all you can to socially distance. If you are 
bringing children with different start times then simply go for a wander up the street or wait across 
the road or down the street until their time. In order to speed things up we will sanitise children’s 
hands when they get to their line from tomorrow.  
 
Please bear with us at the end of school today as it will take time to learn who is picking up at 
Darwin street or Park Street. If this is too troublesome I may have to stipulate gates for different 
year groups but had hoped not to have to do this in order to help you use the one best for you. 
Children can come on scooters and bikes; it would clearly be best if parents then took these home 
but if this is not possible children will take them to the sheds by themselves. 
 
It’s great to be back! On behalf of all staff thank you all for your support; I know that you are just as 
happy as us to have children back in school! 
 
Best wishes 
Adam Croft 
 
 


